
Please note that the Ralph Thornton Com-

munity Centre will be CLOSED Monday Au-

gust 7 for the Simcoe Day Civic Holiday. 

RTCC Riverdale Auditorium Gets a Facelift
The Riverdale Auditorium and the Betsy Swift Kitchen are sporting a new look - both 

rooms have been repainted in the 'official' RTCC shades of light and dark blue.  This is 

part of our ongoing work to make the look of the building, and the wayfinding elements 

of RTCC consistent with our logo colours and graphic identity. 



Remembering Pam McConnell


